
CHRIST COVENANT
CHURCH

A Reformed and Presbyterian church plant in Fargo, North Dakota. 

P R E S B Y T E R I A N  C H U R C H  I N  A M E R I C A

WHY CHURCH PLANT IN FARGO?

BUT IT'S SO COLD... 
North Dakota is a difficult place to move to if you have no
connections to the area. This is one of the reasons that a
primarily southern denomination such as the PCA has no
churches in the whole state! For most people entering the
ministry, North Dakota is low on the list of desirable
locations. Both the location and the weather can make it a
difficult place to live. With that said, both Brock and Katie
call North Dakota home—Fargo is where Brock was raised
and Katie has lived for 10+ years. This is part of the reason
they have a heart for Fargo, and feel the Lord is calling
them to ministry in this part of the country. 

Fargo is a rapidly growing city with a population of about
238,000 in the metropolitan area. It is the largest city in
North Dakota and is very much a university town. Together
with its “twin city” Moorhead, it has three major colleges.
Fargo is home to North Dakota State University, which is
the largest of these colleges enrolling around 13,000
students. Fargo is a cultural and economic hub in North
Dakota. This means it is a strategic place to plant when
thinking about reaching the whole state. Lord willing, we
hope that Christ Covenant Church will be a church plant
that plants other churches in this region.

Brock and Katie are
raising support to plant
Christ Covenant Church
in Fargo, ND. They need
your help to make this
happen!

"The PCA has no
churches in the
whole state!"



HOW CAN YOU HELP THE FARGO
CHURCH PLANT? 

Brock Larson is a native of
Fargo, and graduate from North
Dakota State University and
Reformed Theological Seminary
in Charlotte, North Carolina.
While in seminary Brock
interned at Christ Covenant
Church in Matthews, NC. He
spent the past year planting
Reformed University Fellowship
on the campus of North Dakota
State. He is currently receiving
coaching in the church planting
process from Hunter Brewer of
Trinity Church in Collierville,
TN. Brock is married to Katie
who was raised in Sidney,
Montana. Together they share a
desire to see Reformed and
Presbyterian churches planted
not only in Fargo, but across the
state of North Dakota.

CONTACT BROCK

GET TO KNOW 
THE PASTOR 

brock@christcovenantfargo.org 

(701) 219–4761

www.christcovenantfargo.org 

We need many people praying for both Brock and Christ
Covenant Church. If you would like to stay informed on
what’s going on with the church and ways you can be
praying, please sign up for our newsletters by emailing:
brock@christcovenantfargo.org

We are looking for three year commitments from
individuals and churches. Lord willing, eventually the
church will be fully supported by the core group that is
gathered in Fargo. Until then we need your help! 

Give online at: https://give.pcamna.org/to/1902/
Or mail checks to: 3550 38th Ave S, Suite C, Fargo,
ND 58104 

We would love to connect with anyone you think would
be interested in partnering with us. This may be prayer,
financial support, or connections to those looking for a
church in the area.
Lastly, if you know college students moving to town, we
would love to connect them to the church and the
campus ministry Reformed University Fellowship (RUF). 

Of course this work cannot succeed without your help.
Would you consider supporting this church plant in any or
all of the following ways?

Praying for the Work in Fargo

Financially Supporting the Work

Helping Us Network

"I am excited to see the PCA get established in a part of the country where the
PCA has not been before. I've known Brock and Katie Larson for several years
and am delighted that the Lord has led them to this work in Fargo. I  hope many

—Kevin DeYoung 

across the denomination will see the strategic
importance of supporting this promising gospel
work." 


